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On June 19th, 2023, Grandparents' Day was celebrated in Uruguay. The young members of YSP Uruguay 

organized a Bingo event at the Nueva Luna residential facility in the city of Montevideo, which provides 

care and attention to older adults. A total of 6 YSP youths, 2 invited testimony team members, and 25 

grandparents participated in the event. 

 

The Bingo event was very well received by the elderly and the staff in charge. Prizes were awarded to the 

winners, which were provided by YSP along with the decoration of the venue. 

 

It was a day filled with joy, festivity, and music, where everyone could enjoy quality time together. 

 

Participating Staff: Juan Manuel Cañas, Valeria Pellejero, Junka Horimoto, Akihito Horimoto, Mariana 

Ramos, Joanne Sena. Daniel Pellejero helped with transportation for the team. The guests from the 

witnessing team were Patricio Mosegue and Agustina Rodríguez. 

 

 

 


